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Comments: Hey there! I've been climbing for 10 years mostly in Joshua Tree NP and Yosemite NP. While I do

agree climbing impact should be monitored and minimized, removing bolts is not reasonable. This will require a

ton of resources, money and time. People will not stop climbing, if there are no bolts it will greatly endanger

climbers and possibly create more search and rescue operations. Bolt impact is minimal! If we are worried about

preserving wilderness, let's start with removing cows that degrade every aspect of the ecosystem. Thanks!


